
 

 

19th October 2024 

Orientation Program – Aarodhya, The Indian Dance Society 
Venue: Amphitheatre, Shyamlal College 
 

 

 

Aarodhya – The Indian Dance Society of Shyamlal College conducted its Orientation 
Program to welcome and engage new members for the academic session. The event was 
held at the vibrant Amphitheatre on 19th October 2024, creating an inspiring atmosphere 
for aspiring dancers. 

The orientation was thoughtfully organized by the core members – Kanishk, Shubh Preet, 
and Tanya – who shared insights into the society’s legacy, achievements, and future plans. 
The session also included interactive segments, dance showcases, and an open floor for 
questions, helping attendees feel both informed and inspired. 

This initiative served as the perfect platform for freshers to connect with the society’s 
culture and values, setting the tone for an exciting year ahead in dance and creativity. 

  



 

 

 

 

  


